Dear Midway FFA Alumni and Supporters: 

I want to let you know that we have a meeting coming up. Our next meeting will be Thursday, November 14 at 7:00 p.m. in the Floral Design Classroom in the CTE Building at the high school. We are almost to Thanksgiving and our Midway FFA Livestock Show. 

At the meeting we will discuss the following items:

· A recap on the concession stand fundraiser

· An Update on the Midway FFA Livestock Show fundraising

· Update from the FFA Chapter Advisor

Thank you for your continued help and support of the Midway FFA Chapter and all their activities!
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